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Subject: 2020 Digital Bnei Mitzvah ceremonies
Date: Thursday, 27 August 2020 at 3:07:16 pm Australian Eastern Standard Time
From: Rachel Israel
To: #Staff - General Admin, #Staff - Generic Logins, #Staff - Instrumental Staff, #Staff - Lab

Assistants, #Staff - Library, #Staff - Student Assistants, #Staff - Teachers ALL, #Staff - Teachers
Creche

Dear staff
 
We are very excited to hold our 2020 Bnei Mitzvah ceremonies next week. The Year 7 students have
worked incredibly hard to complete their Roots Projects and CreaUve Responses, as well as create videos
to be shown at these Bnei Mitzvah ceremonies. We are extremely proud of all of their efforts and
creaUvity.
 
The dates of the ceremonies are as follows:
 
7A – Tuesday  1 September
7B – Wednesday  2 September
7C – Thursday 3 September
 
This year the Bnei Ceremonies will be streamed online. In order to create a communal atmosphere of
watching the ceremonies, we will meet via Zoom at 7:00pm each night for a brief introducUon and then
begin watching the ceremonies at 7:15pm together. The ceremonies will conclude at approximately
9:00pm. It would be great to have as many of you as possible support our Bnei Mitzvah cohort. Whether
you teach these students or not, we would love you to parUcipate.
 
Both the Zoom and ceremony link will be emailed to parents, students and staff on Monday 31 August.
 
Looking forward to seeing digital Bnei come to fruiUon!
Rachel Israel
PA to Assistant Principal (Jewish Life)

 
Bialik College
429 Auburn Rd, Hawthorn, VIC, 3122, Australia
_______________________________________________________________
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